
Child Support Enforcement Update February 2016 

 

Updated addresses and phone numbers 

The Child Support office would like to remind all Child Support clients the importance of updating your 
address and phone numbers with our office. At any given time we could possibly need to contact our 
clients regarding payments, updates or concerns with their case. When a client updates OMB or 
Enrollments with a new address we do not get that update so please update the Child Support office as 
well.  

The Child Support office would like any Custodial Parents (CP’s) and Non-Custodial Parents (NCP’s) 
whom would like an in depth account statement from 2015 to contact our office requesting one to be 
mailed to them or picked up at our office.  

If you have any questions or concerns with your case, please contact your Case Manager below: 

•   Shannon Nayquonabe – District 1 Case Manager – 320-532-7453 
•   Tammy Smith – District II, IIa, III and Urban Case Manager – 320-532-7752 

The Child Support office will be closed all day on February 15, 2016 for Chief’s Day.  

If you have any questions or concerns contact our office directly at 320-532-7755.  

  


